
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: November 12, 2019 

SUBJECT: Announcements  

PRESENTER:  

 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  

At each Council meeting a member of the governing body announces upcoming events 
in the City and recognizes an employee that exemplifies the City’s core values.  
 
Announcements:  
 
City Hall and other non-emergency city offices will be closed November 28 and 29 for 
the Thanksgiving holiday. Garbage and recycling will not be collected on Thanksgiving 
Day. Thursday's collections will be made on Friday, with Friday's collections shifting to 
Saturday. 
 
As a reminder, the November 25 City Council meeting has been canceled. The next 
meeting regular City Council Meeting will be held on Monday, December 9. 
 
Join us for a month of holiday activities including the Holiday Magic Christmas Tree 
Lighting & Family Festival on Friday, December 6 and the Run Run Rudolph 5K on 
Saturday, December 7. You can find complete details about all of our holiday events at 
nrhtx.com/holidaymagic. 
 
Kudos Korner:  
 
Every Council Meeting, we spotlight our employees for the great things they do. Tonight 
we recognize:  
 

Brian Thomas from Neighborhood Services – A resident called to thank Brian for 
stopping to help in a time of need. Brian was on his way to an inspection when 
someone flagged him down because a woman had fallen in a nearby ditch and needed 
help. The woman had no shoes on, was soaking wet and had hurt her knee. Brian 
climbed into the ditch to help the woman and he kept her calm until EMS arrived. The 
caller wanted Brian’s supervisors to know how caring, helpful and professional he was. 
He went above and beyond to help out, and they appreciated his actions.  


